
DATE: October 10,2002 
TO: 
FROM: Angela Fondo, Competitive Markets and Enforcement 
RE: 

Blanca Bayo, Director, Division of the Commission Clerk and Administrative Services 

Add to Docket file 020724-TI 

Please add this company correspondence to the docket file for docket 020724-TI. 

cc: Wayne Knight, Office of the General Counsel 
Linda Dodson, Office of the General Counsel 



I * 

LAW OFFICES OF THOMAS K. CROWE, P.C. 
2300 M STREET, N.W. 

SUITE 800 
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20037 

TELEPHONE (202) 973-2890 
FAX (202) 973-2891 

E-MAIL firm@tkcrowe.com 

October 7,2002 

Angela Fondo 
Regulatory Analyst 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Capital Circle Office Center 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: Optical Telephone Corporation:, Docket No. 020724 

Dear Ms. Fondo: 

Optical Telephone Corporation, by its attorneys, agrees to issue refunds to customers in the 
state of Florida no later than December 30, 2002 in an amount and manner consistent with the 
decision of the Florida Public Service Commission in the above referenced docket. 

Sincerely, 

I Thomas K. Crowe 
Gregory E. Kunkle, 
Counsel for Optical 

Telephone Corporation 

cc: Mark Frost, President, 
Optical Telephone Corporation 


